
   
 
 

 

 
 

MEMBERS CIRCULAR 1/2020 
 
TO :         ALL REHDA SELANGOR MEMBERS  
 
FROM :       DATUK HO HON SANG 
           CHAIRMAN 
 
DATE :             28 AUGUST 2020 
 
SUBJECT:       REHDA SELANGOR BRANCH COMMITTEE 2020/2022 
 

 
Dear Fellow Members, 
 
Subsequent to the REHDA Selangor Annual General Meeting held on 25 August 2020 at Wisma REHDA, I am 
delighted to announce the Branch Committee Members and the office bearers for the term 2020/2022: 

Chairman:              Datuk Ho Hon Sang        Mah Sing Properties Sdn Bhd 
Deputy Chairman:         Datuk Zaini Bin Yusoff       I&P Group Sdn Berhad 
Branch Secretary:         Mr Loo Chee Yang         Sin Hee Yang Property Management Sdn Bhd 
Asst. Branch Secretary:    Mr Ang Kee Ping          Angel Wing (M) Sdn Bhd 
Treasurer:              Mr Edward Chong         Shah Alam 2 Sdn Bhd 
Committee members:   
Mr Kelvin Choo                                Tropicana Golf & Country Resort Bhd 
Datuk Tan Hon Lim                              Bandar Setia Alam Sdn Bhd 
Mr James Tan                                 Suntrack Development Sdn Bhd 
En Azhar Shaharudin                            Regency Land Sdn Bhd 
Ir Teo Ching Wee                              Mitraland Properties Sdn Bhd 
Mr Ong Ghee Bin                              Wawasan Rajawali Sdn Bhd 
Dato’ TPr. Neoh Soo Keat                        T rinity Group Sdn Bhd 
Dato’ Azmir Merican Bin Azmi Merican                Sime Darby Property (City of Elmina) Sdn Bhd 
En Adly Sham Bin Che Din                        Sunway PKNS Sdn Bhd 
 
Ex-Officio:  
Immediate Past Chairman:     En Zulkifly Bin Garib     Elmina Equestrian Centre (M) Sdn Bhd 
Most Recent Past Chairman:  Dato’ Khor Chap Jen     Bandar Setia Alam Sdn Bhd 

Chairmen of the various working sub & zone committees will be appointed in the near future. Members are 
encouraged to contact the secretariat if you wish to participate in any of the committee’s activities or if you have 
any issue or problem to raise. 
 
On behalf of the Branch Committee Members, I would like to take this opportunity to thank all members for your 
support and cooperation towards REHDA Selangor.  We would continue to do our best to serve members and 
the industry.  I look forward to your continued support. 
 
Thank you.  
 
DATUK HO HON SANG 
CHAIRMAN  
* Note : This is a computer generated circular, no signature is required 


